
A PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED LEASE OF PUBLIC PROPERTY TO
ACCOMMODATE INSTALLATION OF TELECOMMUNICATION ANTENNAS AND
EQUIPMENT ON THE CITY’S THIRD AVENUE RADIO COMMUNICATIONS TOWER
SITE

The Council of the City of Danville, Virginia, will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday,
April 19, 2011, 7:00 P.M. in the Auditorium, Woodrow Wilson Magnet School, 1005
North Main Street, to receive testimony on a Resolution authorizing the City Manager to
negotiate a lease agreement with Lakes Media, LLC, for the placement of
telecommunication antennas and equipment on the City’s Third Avenue Radio
Communications Tower site located at 114 Third Avenue, Danville, Virginia.

Any concerns of the public relating to this matter should be presented at the scheduled
Public Hearing. A copy of the proposed agreement is available for examination in the
Office of the City Clerk, Room 428, 427 Patton Street, Municipal Building, and at the
Danville Public Works Administrative Building located at 998 South Boston Road,
Danville, Virginia, Monday through Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
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